
 Re: CUPE Tentative Agreement - Schools open as usual on November 21 

 Ottawa, November 20, 2022 

 Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 A  tentative  agreement  has  been  reached  between  the  Ontario  government  and  the  Canadian 
 Union of Public Employees (CUPE). 

 As a result, our schools and child care centers will be open as usual on Monday, November 21. 

 If you have requested a technology tool for your child, please return it to the school tomorrow. 

 School transportation is also running as usual. 

 Preschool  (Infant,  Toddler  and  Preschool)  and  Before  and  After  School  Care  are  also  operating 
 as usual. 

 I thank you for your trust and wish you a wonderful week. 

 Sylvie C.R. Tremblay 
 Director of Education 


